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         CONSERVATION COMMISSION FIELD SITE WALK 
SEPTEMBER 15, 2022  

  
The Town of Hudson Conservation Commission will be performing a site walk of land located at  
23 Woodcrest Drive (Map#125, Lot#010-000) on Thursday, September 15, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.  
 
This field survey is required to evaluate the proposed wetland and wetland buffer impacts stated on the 
Conditional Use Permit Application filed by Gary Francoeur, property owner, for the purpose of 
constructing a new 28’x30’ garage, which will encroach 14 ft. total area into a wetland buffer.   
  
Members of the community are invited to attend. 
 
Next Regular Meeting:  October 17, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.  
  

William Collins   
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